
Dear parents

 We have reached the end of another fun
filled week at GCA. I would like to firstly say
how wonderfully the Year 3 children behaved
during their sleeping under the stars
experience. We toasted marshmallows to
make smores, played games and sang camp
songs. We are very proud of each and every
one of them. 

I also want to say a huge well done to the
whole school community for our recent
ofsted inspection. We are so proud that we
continue to be a good school and that the
inspector recognised that GCA is a happy
school. Other key points highlighted in the
report were:

Reading is at the heart of the schools
curriculum. 
The school offers a broad and balanced
curriculum. 
Respectful relationships are the norm. 
Personal development is well catered for. 

As you know we have been really focussing
on improving attendance and this has been
highlighted as an area for improvement. We
will continue to do all we can to support
attendance and we will be looking at ways we
can further support families in this area. 

Mrs Ruck

Upcoming Events
5TH JULY - SUMMER

FAYRE

9TH JULY - PTA ZOO
TRIP

11TH JULY  -
TRANSITION
MORNING 

12TH JULY -  NURSERY
PARTY

12TH JULY  - REC-Y6
SPORTS DAY

18TH JULY - Y6
LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

AND PARTY
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Next Friday is our Summer Fair. The PTA put so much time and
effort into organising these events so please do join us supporting
them through attending the event - We look forward to seeing you
all there. 

Have a brilliant weekend

Mrs Ruck

Hello all!

We are so excited for our Summer fair next Friday!

We will be operating a new token system this year.

Before you head to any of our game stalls and inflatables, you will need
to purchase tokens worth 50p each. You will still be able to use card and
cash payment on our BBQ and refreshment stalls. The token stall will be

setup in one of the wooden gazebos on the field.

External stalls will have their own payment systems in place.

For any questions, please email us on pta@gardencityacademy.org

Thanks! 
Elena



Attendance matters


